
 

Year 6  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Year 6! This week we have been settling into our new classrooms and routines as brand-new Kites and 
Eagles. We are already super confident that the children are going to be fantastic role models for the school! 

In PSHE, we have been thinking about how we are all unique and special in our own way and how as individuals, we 
should embrace our differences and celebrate these together. Children were asked to write about the BEST part of 
themselves. This is then used to create a display which stays in the year 6 corridor all year long to serve as a 
reminder of the things we love about ourselves. 

The children have also started on some writing; we are looking forward to seeing their writing journeys grow as the 
year progresses.   

Please join us for our ‘Meet the teacher’ session next week (Thursday 11th September at 2:30pm), where we will be 
talking about everything ‘Year 6’ and our upcoming PGL trip. We recommend that at least one parent/carer attend 
for each child. This will be held in Kites classroom. 

We look forward to meeting with you all!  

Miss Maloney and Miss Kelly 

Year 6 Teachers  

 

Important information: 

Games – every Thursday for all of Year 6. Children to come into school wearing their PE kits on games days only. 

PE – Kites class – every Wednesday. Children should come into school wearing their school uniforms and will change 
into PE kit at school. 

PE – Eagles class – every Tuesday. Children should come into school wearing their school uniforms and will change 

into PE kit at school. 

Reminder: no pencil cases in school. 

 

Important dates:  

Thursday 11th September at 2:30pm – Meet the teacher/PGL meeting 

Monday 6th October – Friday 10th October – PGL – we have sent home a medical form and kit list with your children. 
This must be returned to us ASAP no later than Monday 15th September. Thank you. 

We apologise that some of our medical forms appear to have only printed one sided. We have sent new forms home 
today. If you have already completed the first side, you may complete the second side of the form and return to 

school. Sorry for any inconvenience! 

This week’s homework update:    

There will be no homework this week. Please continue to read with your children daily and updates will follow on 
how homework will work this year. 

 

 


